
Stay in Touch 
You can see more of Fraser 
Primary School here: 
 

Fraser App 
Download the Fraser App for 
information, updates, absence 
notifications and canteen 
ordering 
 

Apple App 
Google App 
Fraser Facebook  
Fraser Website  
 

Email: 
Info@fraserps.act.edu.
au 

Fraser Podcast 
The Fraser podcast  Why don’t 
you listen along to our Fraser 
song? is still going. Why not 
tune in?!  

Contact Information: 

Contact the Front Office if you 
have changed your email, 
phone number, or address 
details 

Rostrum 
On Wednesday 19 May2021 students in Year 5/6 participated in the school’s Rostrum Final. All 
of the speakers were well-prepared, articulate, engaging and confident. Congratulations to 
Emma Lawton, who will go on to represent Fraser Primary School at the next level of Rostrum 
competition. Congratulations also to Jacob Chamberlain, who was the runner-up.  

Reconciliation Week and National Sorry Day  
National Reconciliation Week is from 
Thursday 27 May to  Thursday 3 June 
2021. 
Visit https://nrw.reconciliation.org.au/ 
for further information about events 
happening around the country.  
See this link for the Reconciliation Day 
event at the National Arboretum.  

 

Year 2 Assembly  
Parents / carers of our Year 2 students are invited to share the online assembly experience 
with the Year 2 students in the Fraser Primary School Hall on Friday 28 May at 9:05am. Please 
remember to sign in using the Check in CBR app. 

Enrolments for 2022  
Enrolments for Preschool and Year 7 are open.  See here for the link to the ACT Education 
Directorate website to submit an application.  If your student is currently enrolled in Preschool 
in 2021 and you live in the Priority Enrolment Area (PEA) for Fraser Primary School, you do not 
need to re-enrol your student for Kindergarten in 2022. 

CEIS  
Please see this link if you would like your student/s to opt into Christian Education classes.  Any 
students who have previously opted in do not need to reapply. 

Phone Number: 6142 0520 

 

FRASER FOCUS  

Date: 20 May 2021 

Information for Families  

Recent Notes 
Belconnen Cross Country—selected 
Year 2-6 students 
Colour Crazy Disco  K– 6 students  

Student Disco  
The canteen committee is running a disco on Friday 4 June 2021.  Click the links for  more 
information regarding tickets and supervision. 

Parentline ACT  
Parentline continues to provide free telephone and face-to-face /Zoom 
counselling services and support to parents/carers. Interpreters are available if 
required. Phone 6287 3833. 

Mental Health Support Groups  
For further information and to register please click this link  

Australian Girls Choir  
If you are interested in the Australian Girls Choir, an open day is being held on 
Sunday 20 June 2021 please see this link. 

Community Information  
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